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Tuesday December 28, 2021 

Town Hall 

6:30 PM 

 

Select Board members present:  George Willard, Bill Ezell, and Ken Caisse 

Other Attendees: Connie Kieley, Kerry McDonald, Ben Fiske, Emily Sliviak, James Stein and Christine Robidoux 

 

Meeting called to order by Ezell at 6:30 PM.  

 

Chairman Comment: 

 None 

 

Public Comment:  

 After hearing about Peterborough’s recent cyber-attack, Kerry McDonald inquired about Temple’s 

cyber security. Ezell informed McDonald that Temple has policies and procedures in place to avoid such 

an event.    

 Robidoux asked why some of the COVID hospital updates that were forwarded to the webmaster are 

not appearing on the town’s website. Ezell responded that the webmaster had asked him about posting 

redundant material and he approved not posting some material. After additional discussion, the board 

agreed to verify the validity of the material in the future and if legitimate and informative, they will 

instruct the webmaster to post the material on the website. 

        

Old Business: 
 

 Marsh Litigation Update:  No new update.  

 Dark Sky Complaint Update:  No new update.  

 Code Enforcement Officer: Ezell noted he is looking into some new leads. 

 Parking follow up: Ezell noted he was still working on sorting through all the regulations. 

 Background checks: Caisse noted he has not heard from the Library yet and added that we need to put a 

policy in writing and be done with it. 

 National Flood Insurance Program: Ezell reported that all of the planning board members now agree and 

have voted to move forward with a public hearing to adopt the Floodplain Management Ordinance in 

addition to the proposed amendments to the zoning ordinance for the Lighting/Dark Sky. The hearing is 

scheduled for Tuesday January 4th. 

 Sale of town owned lot: Ezell reported that the town has accepted the highest offer for the lot and noted 

that the buyer has been notified. Ezell added that the closing should happen in the next few weeks.  
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New Business: 
 

 Community Advisory Committee Update: Robidoux reported that they have heard back from one of the 

companies regarding the RFP for streaming services at the town hall. Robidoux added that this company 

would like to come and see the building after the holiday. Robidoux added that they might be getting a 

response from some local folks who are familiar with the church set up. January 31st is the deadline for all 

responses.  

 

 School Subcommittee recommendations: Ezell motioned to appoint Gail Cromwell to the new CAC school 

subcommittee. Willard seconded, Caisse no, motion passed.  Caisse motioned to appoint Kristen Reida to 

the new CAC school subcommittee. Ezell seconded, all in favor, motion passed. 

 Approve letter to the Trustees for Highway Dept study expenses: Caisse made a motion to sign and 

submit the request letter to the trustees for $1509.00 for the payment of surveying services. Ezell seconded 

the motion, all in favor, motion passed.  

 Approve Select Board Minutes December 14, 2021: After review, Willard moved to approve the minutes 

from December 14th, 2021 as amended. Caisse seconded, all in favor, motion passed.  

Other Business:  

 None 

Committee Updates: 

 None 

 

 Meeting Adjourned:  7:04 PM. Motion by Caisse, second by Ezell, all were in favor, motion passed. 

 

 
 
 
Next Select Board Meeting:  Tuesday January 11, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the town Hall. Meeting minutes 
respectfully submitted by Carole Singelais 
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